
 

 

 

Public Notice 

This is for information of General Public that the Environment Clearance of our Project  “Thapar 

University Off-Campus”, in the revenue estate of village Behra, Tehsil Dera bassi, District 

Mohali has been granted by, SEIAA-Punjab, Ministry of Environment and Forests, Government 

of India vide their letter no. SEIAA/M.S./2014/2439 Dated 07-08-2014. Copy of clearance letter 

is available with PPCB, Patiala and also on the website of the University.   

 

 

Registrar 

 

Phone/e-mail : 0175-2393021/registrar@thapar.com 
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